
Newsletter June 2025

President 's Corner
Nothing submtted by our president 

this month.

May New Members:

Ellen Blakey  Glynda Graves  Jaci Kollar  Debbie Meijer  Antonia Sharp  Lynette Young

February -  Apri l  New Members:  Pokey Bolton

Sherri Hodnefield   Pam Loftus    Vickie Martin



Programs

Block of the Month

An invitation has been extended from the Vallejo Guild for our members to 
participate in their June and/or July Workshop. Info below. The cost for each is just 
$35. Fee for the paper piecing workshop includes a kit.

If  you are interested in attending either workshop, sign-up sheets will be available 
at the guild meeting. If  you have questions, please contactMargretGaeddertat 
707-204-8092.



Quilts to Share

Thank you for coming to our quilts to share  event on the 5th Saturday. We had 

21 people come to do various things!

Napa Town and Country Fair

Please be ready to sign up to volunteer at this months meeting.

You also can start entering your quilts here is the web address

Napafair.org  and go to the arts and crafts tab.

This years theme is under the water so if you have a quilt that 

follows that theme please submit it.

Looking forward to making this year another great success! - Rose

Fair Baskets need some great stuff! We are looking for donations for 

our raffle basket event at the Fair. It is one of our most popular 

money making activities. Please check with friends, family and 

favorite business establishments to help us get fantastic donations. 

Restaurants, services offered, and cool items are all welcomed. Or if 

that is not possible for you; Community Projects has gift baskets all 

made up. Often all you need to do is pick it up and take it to the 

register. Or that gifted item that has never been used, and we can 

include it in a collection we put together. Thank you for your efforts. 

For questions call us. Krista Lopez 408-4 77 -0072 Jamie McClenehan 

707-631-4216



NVQG General Meeting May 10, 2025

Meeting was called to order at 10:07 by President Jody Schickendanz

The pledge of allegiance was recited.  Happy birthday to May birthday Members.

Secretary, Trudy asked for any additions or corrections to the April minutes. Seeing none, a

motion was made by Joanne D. and seconded by Ellen W. Passed.

Treasurer, Ellen W. reported a balance $.

Vice President Margret G. announced there are workshops coming up with VPQG. Signups at

the table. We also have programs after the meetings in June, September and November.

Catherine Dumas trunk show in June. A workshop in September and Julia McCleod with Earn

Your Stripes in November.

Membership, Renee? and Evelyn, let us know there were 54 members in attendance, 5 guests

and one new member. Evelyn reported directories are available. Please pick them up at the

membership table.

Newsletter: Nikki advised to get items for the newsletter, to her by May 25, 2025. Check her

email and no text please.

Old Business: Challenge Quilt with Linda Feutz. Voting during break and winners announced

after general meeting.

New Business: Rose let us know there will be Quilts 2 Share on May 31, 2025, at the

Crosswalk Community Church, 10am-3pm.

Carpooling for the Fair: Please let Jodi know.

Sunshine: Anni Donahue, absent

Website: Dani Neuman, absent.

Historian: Roberta Wooley nothing to report.

Zoom: Krista L. and Riley will be operating Zoom for the general meeting. Working out some

minor issues. The lap top was trying to connect to a different zoom group. Zoom was held on

a cell phone.



Quilts to Share: Rose L., there will be a work day May 31, 2025, at Crosswalk Church, 2590

1 st Street, 10-3. Lots to do. Bring your machine or work on cutting and tying quilts and lots of

fair items needed to be made.

Nikki was able to secure a donation from Helping Hand as part of her class and fundraising.

Helping Hands donated $337 for pillowcases to Aldea.

Blankets went to palliative care and many to fire victims. Q2S is in the process of building up

the supply again.

Fair: Rose L., still some key positions needing a chairperson. Please see Rose to sign up.

There is something for everyone and anyone to do. Let Rose know if you have physical

limitations so assistance can be provided. Fair theme is, Under the Sea.

Announcements: Maggie reminded members there are many, many pillowcase and bowl cozy

kits to pick up and take home to complete before the fair. Please take a few and help out.

Kirsten showed a beautiful hand pieced Grandmother?s Flower Garden quilt given to Trina.

She would like to donate it for the 2026 Opportunity Quilt.

Meeting was adjourned at 10:39am followed voting for Challenge Quilts, Show and Tell, and

results of the voting.

Reminder, please put away your own chair before you leave. If you can stay and help clean

up, it would be much appreciated.

Respectfully submitted,

Trudy Molina, Secretary
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